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2806 FEB 1 9 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Dear Pennsylvania Environmental Quality Board,

The surge in Gas drilling in Pennsylvania has given opportunities to many for jobs, income,
balanced budgets. But the recent tax benefit granted by Gov Rendell indicates that the special
interest group of gas companies and gas drilling companies, has a powerful hand in Harrisburg.

It concerns me that this hand may be so powerful that existing regulations may be overlooked
and environmental contamination result.

Your job is a fiduciary responsiblity to the citizens of PA. As such you much be a persistent
irritant to the forces of greed. If you're not finding conflict with these groups every day then you
are not pushing hard enough for compliance. Or, the regulations are not strong enough.

Mike Cawley

Sincerely,


